
  

RMC Newsletter - February, 2022 

 

Greetings to all NYL RMC members!  

 

As we roll into the middle of February, we are reminding you to save the dates for the 

RMC Reunion in Savannah from October 23 - 26th.  We are currently working to finalize 

the details for the agenda and activities associated with the upcoming reunion.  Watch for 

those details in a future announcement and on our website. 

 

We anticipate opening the registration in the spring of 2022. 

 

We have already confirmed that fellow RMC member and former NYL President Fred 

Sievert will be our keynote speaker this fall!  

 

Listed below are two other bits of information regarding our upcoming event. 

 

 

Eric 

RMC President 

   

 

 

Did you know….Savannah is the oldest city in Georgia? It was founded in 1733 by 

General James Edward Oglethorpe, a British philanthropist and a congressman.  

 



The city has a rich past making Savannah have a beautiful character and historical 

buildings.  There are manicured parks, 

horse-drawn carriages, gothic buildings 

and haunted houses. 

Savannah’s past has made it one of the 

most visited southern cities.  It is known 

as the first well-planned city in America. 

 

Walking or taking a trolley through the 

city to see beautiful architecture is just one of the tours we are planning to this year during 

our time together!  More information coming soon! 

 

NYLRMC Board of Directors 

   

 

 

Did you know… The RMC Endowment Fund helps support New York Life and The 

American College by providing an annual summer internship program at the American 

College of Financial Services?  Details to the 2022 Internship program and how to apply 

will be announced soon.  We will notify members by an email as well as updating the 

information on our website.  This year, in addition to those who apply directly to the 

program, candidates who apply for New York Life internships will also be considered. 

 

This dynamic internship is for relatives of RMC 

members and New York Life employees and agents, 

although RMC members' relatives are given first 

consideration.  To find out more about the internship 

and how you can contribute to the endowment fund go 

to our The American College Internship Program & 

Endowment Fund page on our website.  Here you can also learn about the three 2021 

interns and watch a video where they each describe their experiences. 

  

At this year’s reunion in Savannah we will have an update from the college. 

   

https://nylrmc.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=3da7ce5017e8b9f4e2b3fdc0d&id=ac2a6095d4&e=af0c489db0
https://nylrmc.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=3da7ce5017e8b9f4e2b3fdc0d&id=ac2a6095d4&e=af0c489db0


 

 

Reminder - RMC Membership Dues are being waived this 

year for all active 2021 members. 

 

The RMC Board again this year has decided to waive the annual 

Membership Dues for all active 2021 members.  We thank you for 

your support during these difficult past couple of years! 

   

 

 

 

 
  



  

 

 

Applications Are Now Open for 
 

the NYLRMC Summer 2022 Internship 
 

with The American College 

 

One of the missions of the RMC is to support industry specific endeavors to improve the 

financial services industry and enhance the standing and reputation of NYLIC in the 

industry. To that end, we have an ongoing project - The American College Internship 

Program. 

For 2022, the RMC will fund up to four internships in the following areas:  

• Advancement and Alumni Relations Department 

 - Fundraising / Events & Meeting Planning / Philanthropy 

• Finance and Risk Management Department 

 - Accounting / Payroll / AP/ AR 

• Human Resources Department 

 - General HR Administration, Conference Planning and Execution, HBCU Liaison 

• Marketing Department 

 - Social Media 



Complete details of the 2022 Internship program and to start the application process may 

be found in the link below. Qualified candidates are college students in their junior or 

senior year or recent graduates looking to gain real-world work experience, preferably 

pursuing a degree in a related field.  Again this year, the program will be held remotely 

due to COVID-19: 

 

          2022 American College's RMC Summer Internship Program 

 

Please note the deadline to apply for the 2022 program is April 1, 2022. 

 

If you know of someone who would be interested in being an intern or someone 

who might have a friend or relative who may be interested, please urge them to 

apply!  While relatives of NYL agents, employees and retirees are eligible, 

applicants related to RMC members will be given first consideration.  This year, 

applicants who are not selected to the New York Life internships will also be 

referred to this program. 

 

To learn more about The American College Internship Program & Endowment Fund, 

visit our website at: www.nylrmc.org/projects.html.  There you may also watch the video of 

last year's interns: Kieran Scanlon, a junior at Boston College where he is majoring in 

Mathematics, with a minor in Finance. Kieran's mother is the Vice President of Third-Party 

Management at New York Life; Zach Alonzo, a junior at Texas Christian University where 

he is majoring in Finances and Britton DeFeo, a senior at Hamilton College in New York 

where he is majoring in Economics.  Britton is a cousin of a Senior Regional Vice 

President within New York Life. 

 

Thank you for your support.  

 

Eric 

RMC President 

 

 

 

https://nylrmc.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=3da7ce5017e8b9f4e2b3fdc0d&id=27f7b0aaf5&e=af0c489db0
https://nylrmc.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=3da7ce5017e8b9f4e2b3fdc0d&id=94942dc0ea&e=af0c489db0

